
We want to say thank you to everyone 
who called, sent cards of encouragement, 

who visited whether you sat beside her 
and shared memories or just sat quietly 

and held her hand. Pam loved and 
appreciated you all!

Thank you to Pastor Richard Howard, 
Behe Funeral Home and the nurses at 

Norwich Rehab Center for being there for 
us. The outpouring of love at Pam’s 
“Celebration of Life” was amazing!

Thank you to everyone who showed your 
love and support for us and Pam. It was a 

real tribute to her. It showed that she 
touched many, many lives.

Our hearts are hurting and she will be 
greatly missed but each of you touched 

her life and ours. She taught us how to love 
and now her love lives in our hearts. 

Our family truly appreciates each and 
every one of you.

Sincerely, the Family of 
Pamela L. Cox


